
2022 MARKET SALE PARTICIPANTS 

SENIORS 

Mari Greene  My name is Mari Greene. I am seventeen years old and I just graduated from South Shore High School this 
past spring. This is my fifth and final year selling a steer at the Bayfield County Market Sale. My steer this year is a 
Hereford-Angus cross named Red. This fall, I will be attending the University of North Dakota to pursue a career in 
occupational therapy. In my free time, I enjoy spending time outdoors and with friends and family. I would like to thank 
Bretting Manufacturing for purchasing my 2021 steer along with all of my past buyers. I would also like to thank the 
Bayfield County Market Sale Program for all of the lessons learned, friends made, and lifelong memories.  
 

 

 Trinadel Johnson My name is Trinadel Johnson. I am 18 years old and recently graduated from high school from Christian 
Liberty Academy. This is my fifth year participating in the market sale project. I enjoy fishing, four wheeling, working with 
my fair animals and spending time with family & friends. I would like to thank my previous buyers, Wherley Moving, Iron 
River/Ashland/Poplar Building Supply, Wren Works & Lulich Implement for purchasing my past steers. 

 

 

 

 

 Abigail Lahti My name is Abigail Lahti. I recently graduated from South Shore High School. This fall, I will be going to 
UW-Superior for Elementary Education. In high school, I participated in cross country, basketball and track and field.  This 
past summer, I have enjoyed working at Smiling Faces Daycare.  In my free time, I like working with my animals and 
spending time with family and friends.  I have been in Whispering Pines 4-H Club for 12 years. I have really enjoyed being 
a part of 4-H and the Market Sale and have learned so much throughout the years. I look forward to helping my siblings 
and other 4-H youth in the future. I would like to thank my past buyers, Sts True Value Hardware, Lulich Implement, OEI, 
Northern Clearing and Chicago Iron. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Natalia Greene Hello! My name is Natalia Greene. I am fifteen years old and will be going into my sophomore year 
this fall at South Shore High School. I am a part of the Gitche Gumee 4-H club, and have been for the past seven 
years, making this year my eighth as part of the club. I have been showing cows in the fair for six years, and selling 
steers for the past three. I would like to give a big thank you to Ashland Ford Chrysler for buying my last year’s steer! 
I would also like to thank my 2020 buyer, Northland Lawn and Sport.  This year, I am selling a Black Angus steer 
named Barry. Aside from 4-H and the Market Sale, I enjoy spending time with my animals, trying out new hobbies, 
and spending time with friends and family. In school, I am a part of the desktop/yearbook staff, make honor roll, and 
favor my English class over my other classes.  
 

Maia Galligan My name is Maia Galligan. I am 15 years old and I am a member of the Pine Creek 4-H club. I will be a 
sophomore this fall at Ashland High School. I enjoy hunting, farming and working with my animals. This will be my 8th 
year showing animals and first year participating in the market sale. My steer this year is an angus cross bred name Rafe. I 
would like to thank everyone who has helped me and supported me and also the market sale through the years. 

Brady Lahti My name is Brady Lahti and I am going to be a sophomore at South Shore High School. I am 15 years old 
and am a member of the Whispering Pines 4-H Club. This is my 4th year in the market sale. In school, I participate in 
football, basketball and baseball. Outside of school, I enjoy riding my dirt bike, hunting and fishing. I would like to thank 
Northern Clearing for buying my past steers. Also, thank you to all the business that support the market sale. 

Deanna Johnson My name is Deanna Johnson and I am 17 years old. This upcoming school year I will be a senior. This is 
my fifth year showing beef and fourth year taking part of the market sale project. I really enjoy being outside, fishing, four 
wheeling, working with my steer, and spending lots of time with family and friends. I would also like to thank Wren 
Works for buying my past steers. 

 



 

 

 

Paige Lahti My name is Paige Lahti and I am 16 years old. I live in Oulu and am a member of the Whispering Pines 4-H 
Club.  This is my 5th year selling a steer at the Bayfield County 4-H Market Sale. I will be in the 11th grade at South 
Shore High School where I participate in cross country, basketball, and track. My other hobbies include riding horses and 
hunting. I would like to thank the buyers of my previous steers, Security State Bank, OEI and White River AG Products. I 
would also like to thank all businesses that support the market sale.  

 

Attachments area 

 

 
 

 Carter Lulich My name is Carter Lulich, this will be my sixth year selling a steer and my eighth year showing cattle. This 
year I will be a senior at South Shore High School. During the summer, I work at the family farm. In my spare time, I enjoy 
playing basketball, snowmobiling and spending time with friends and family. I would like to thank Northern State Bank 
for buying my steer my last year. 

Jordan McGinty Jordan McGinty is a member of Pine Creek 4-H club. He is 16 years old and going into his sophomore 
year at Ashland High School where he participates in FFA, Wrestling, and Trap. Besides working with his animals he 
enjoys sports, hunting, and enjoys learning new things while working at both of his two jobs. This is his fourth year in the 
market sale and his seventh year showing both beef and sheep. He would like to thank his family for their support and a 
huge Thank You to Brettings, The Safari, and Ashland Industries for purchasing his previous steers. 

 

Beau Mesik Beau is part of the Pine Creek 4-H club, he is 13 years old and will be in the 8th grade at Ashland Middle 
School, where he participates in Football and baseball. This will be his second year in the Market sale along with his sixth 
year showing beef cattle. He enjoys hunting, fishing, baseball, football, farming, and working with his steers. He would 
like to thank Rocky’s Services for purchasing his steer last year, his mom, dad, and sister for all their help and support! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eli Miertz I'm Eli Mieritz and I'm twelve years old. I've been a member of Gitche Gumee 4-H club for 4 years, but this is 
my first year in the Market Sale Project. I have learned a great deal from watching my older brothers over the years. They 
have a lot of good advice to offer. My Steer's name is Gunsmoke and he is a Purebred Hereford who really loves his 
treats. I enjoy working with the animals on our family farm, but I also really love engines and discovering out how things 
work. I've got many hours logged in to tinkering on things on our farm and to my family's amazement have managed to 
resurrect what most would consider to be a lost cause. I would like to thank all the folks who came out to support us 
tonight, the program is a success because of you.   

Hunter Mieritz I'm Hunter Mieritz and I'm sixteen years old. I've been a member of the Gitche Gumee 4-H club for 8 
years and this is my 5th year in the Market Sale. I enjoy baseball, hunting, fishing and helping out with farm work. This 
year, I have had the opportunity to help out on a neighbor's farm and that has been pretty awesome. My Steer's name is 
Avalanche and he is an Angus Simmental Cross. I enjoy knowing that I am raising good quality meat. I would like to thank 
my past buyers: Northland Lawn and Sport, Rocky's Service, and Security State Bank for purchasing my previous steers. I 
appreciate everyone who comes out to support the Market Sale Program.  

 

Hayden Mieritz I'm Hayden Mieritz and I'm going to be a freshman in the fall. I'm an active member of the Gitche Gumee 
4-H club and this is my third year participating in the Market Sale Project. My Steer's name is Ferdinand and he is an 
Angus-Simmental Cross. I love the outdoors and spend lots of time hunting, fishing, and four-wheeling. I also spend a 
great deal of time doing farm work on our family farm as well as for neighbor. The hands-on experience has taught me a 
great deal about responsibility, time-management, and finances. My previous animals have done really well in the carcass 
judging and I am proud to be raising quality meat. I am very thankful for my past two buyers: St's Hardware, and 
Ashland/Poplar/Iron River Building Supply for purchasing my previous steers and for all who come out to support the 
program. We couldn't do it without you.  

 

Brielle Mesik Brielle is part of the Pine Creek 4-H club, she is 16 years old and will be a Senior at Ashland High 
School, where she is President of the Ashland FFA chapter. This will be her Sixth year in the Market sale along with ninth 
year of showing beef cattle. This year she was elected President of the Market Sale, President of her 4-H club, and a 4-H 
Ambassador. Brielle has grown her herd of beef cattle over the past three years while competing competitively across 
Wisconsin and Minnesota. She enjoys Hunting, fishing, farming, working with her animals, and showing cattle. She would 
also like to thank Enbridge, Eagle Waste Management, KBK, and Rocky’s Services for purchasing her steers in the past, 
her parents, and the Lulich Family for their help and support! 
 



 

  

Dexton Wilcox My name is Dexton Wilcox and I am 13 years old. This is my third year showing a cow and my second 
year selling a steer. My cow’s name is Mindy and my steer's name is Gumdrop, to fit with this year’s theme: Candyland! 
My favorite part of raising this year’s steer has been walking him. He enjoys walking with me almost as much as running 
alongsideme in his pen. Outside of 4-H, I enjoy playing flag football, basketball, and studying history and english. I also 
enjoy reading fantasy novels, such as Harry Potter and Dragon Riders. I would like to thank my previous buyer Bear Shoe 
Works for buying my steer last year. 

Nicholas Pully Hello, and my name is Nicholas Pully, and I am going to be a senior at Ashland High School. I am a 
member of the drummond explorers 4H club, and this year will be my 5th year participating in this Market Sale. I run in 
Cross Country, and Track during the school year. In my free time I like to build things, be outdoors, lift weights, and go 
biking. After high school I plan on going to university for Aerospace Engineering, and then entering the air force in the 
hopes to join their pilot program or become an engineer. I would like to thank G-Force enterprises from buying my 2021 
market lamb, and all of my previous buyers in the past. As well thanking all bidders new and old for making the 4H 
market sale what it is.  

 Sam Tuttle I am member of the Drummond Explorers 4-H Club and attend Drummond High School. Every year on my 
family’s small farm we raise a small flock of between 20-25 lambs. My lamb for sale tonight was bred at our farm.  This 
lamb was one of a set of twins – one with black ears and one with white ears.  They were our first births this year and 
have been a great pair.   Like my brothers before me, I will be an exchange student this coming year – my junior year.  I am 
headed to Spain in September and will return in June.  With a little luck, I will be fluent in Spanish when I return next 
summer!  Gracias por tu apoyo! 

Maggie Ostrenga My name is Maggie Ostrenga. I am a part of the Whispering Pines 4-H Club and Market Sale Hog. I 
have been a part of 4-H for 10 years and Market Sale for 6 years. I go to South Shore High School in Port Wing and will 
be a Senior. My interests include basketball, volleyball, track, softball, and baking. Thank you to The Safari (2017) and 
Iron River/Poplar/ Ashland Building Products (2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021) for buying my Market Sale hogs. 



 

Wyatt Wiezorek Hello, my name is Wyatt Wiezorek.  I will be a freshman at Drummond High School this fall.  I am a 
member of the Drummond Explorer’s 4H Club and this is the 3rd year I will be participating in the Bayfield County Market 
Sale.  I participate in basketball, track, and trap in school.  I like doing almost anything outdoors.  I enjoy hunting, fishing, 
biking, skiing, and snowmobiling.  I particularly look forward to being a part of the High School Ice Fishing team and the 
High School Trap Team this year.  I would like to give a huge Thank You to Country Blossoms and The Safari for 
purchasing my previous animals.  I would also like to thank all our bidders and buyers for making the Bayfield County 
Market Sale the huge success it is.  

 


